
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  

Website www.stwilfridsrcprimary.co.uk Weekly Information Sheet No.27 Dated 26.04.24 

As 
 

RELIGIOUS LIFE OF THE SCHOOL 
Please see the link for this week's Wednesday Word;  
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-
word/growing?pid=MTA101634&v=126.8 
Next Family Mass is 5:30pm a week on Saturday 4th May, all welcome. 
CARITAS St Joseph’s Penny Boxes – Please now return these to school.  
Class Assemblies 
Please keep the following dates in your diaries, all welcome but we ask you not 
to arrive before 2:30pm as we don’t have room to accommodate waiting visitors, 
thank you; 
Parlick (Reception) Thursday 23rd May at 3:00pm 
Fairsnape (Y1) Friday 24th May 2:35pm 
Pendle (Y2) Friday 28th June 2:35pm 
Bleasdale (Y3) Friday 3rd May 2:35pm 
Bowland (Y4) Friday 21st June 2:35pm 
Beacon (Y5) Friday 12th July 2:35pm 
Dunsop (Y6 Leavers’ Assembly) Friday 19th July 9:05am 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

PTFA Summer Meeting – Next Monday 29th April, 6:00pm at school, all 
welcome.  
 

Y3 Class Assembly – Next Friday 3rd May at 2:35pm, all invited. 
 

May Day Holiday – Note Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday so school is closed. 
 

Information for parents of children starting in Reception (Sept 2024) 
New Parents' Meeting - Meeting in school hall on Monday 24th June from 
2:30pm – 3:30pm for parents of children starting in Reception in Sept 24. 
Moving Up Day – Our new September 2024 Reception starters come to school 
from 08:55am – 1:00pm on Monday 1st July (staying for a free lunch). 
Drop-in sessions – for our September 2024 Reception children on 
Wednesdays 10th July and 17th July 2:30-3:20pm. Drop off/collect from external 
classroom door 
 

SCHOOL VACANCY 
We are currently looking for a WELFARE ASSISTANT for 5 days per week, 
Monday to Friday from 12:00 noon to 1:15pm, to join our team here at St. 
Wilfrid’s RC Primary School. This will be for 6.25 hours per week at the 
Foundation Living Wage rate of £12.00 per hour. The job role includes 
looking after the children at lunch time in the hall, serving drinks and 
cleaning tables and then looking after the children on the playground.  
Anyone interested please see Mr McHugh in the first instance. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.stwilfridsrcprimary.co.uk/
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/growing?pid=MTA101634&v=126.8
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/growing?pid=MTA101634&v=126.8


 

 

 
 

Break Time provides fun group activities for children and young people 

aged 4-18 with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND). 

Activities take place after school, at weekends and during school holiday 

periods. 

 

In order to access the service, parents and carers must register their 

child annually, usually in the autumn term. Registrations for 2024/25 

closed in December 2023, however since then we have received a large 

number of requests from families that missed the deadline. 

 

In response, we are pleased to announce a second opportunity to register 

for the current year. This will take place from 1st to 24th May 2024 and 

the registration form, once open, will be at: 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-

educational-needs-and-disabilities/things-to-do/break-time/ 

 

Only those families that missed the original window need to complete 

the form at this time. ALL eligible families should re-register for 

2025/26 in autumn 2024 - further updates will be shared then. 

 

Registration for Break Time 2024/25 is reopening A second registration 

window will open for Break Time places from 1 May until the 24 May 2024 

Parents and carers will be contacted to confirm if their registration has 

been successful after the closing date. 

See how to register for more information. Break Time short break 

activities - Lancashire County Council 

 

For any queries, please contact us using the new email 

breaktime@lancashire.gov.uk 
 
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/things-to-do/break-time/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/things-to-do/break-time/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/things-to-do/break-time/?page=3
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/things-to-do/break-time/?page=3
mailto:breaktime@lancashire.gov.uk


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

               
 

The highest award in our school is the Star. These are the children who 
have excelled in class all week.  

 

Remember your child can keep and wear their STAR BADGE all year but we cannot 
provide replacements. Also, please remove the badge before washing uniform as if 

not they can cause a hole to sweatshirts, polo shirts, cardigans, etc. Thank you. 
 
 

Parlick – Willow-Rose Smith: for trying hard during carpet sessions. 
 
Fairsnape – Acer Barlow: for a super start to his times tables! 
 
Pendle – Christian Riley: for always producing amazing artwork. 
 
Bleasdale – Willow Jackson: for always joining in with the class discussions and 

making super contributions during lessons. 
 

Bowland –Lucas Threlfall: for always contributing to class discussion. 
 

Beacon – Luna-Rose Moxham: for a wonderful attitude to learning and always 
completing her work to a high standard. 
 
Dunsop – Scarlett Newby: for trying her best in all she does. 

 
 
 

 
 

Wilf and the teachers are tickled pink with this week’s marvellous mathematicians 
who are; Sofia Bell, Teela-Rae Daly, Toby Monks, Dominic Cooke, Jake Jebb, Ted 
Dewhurst, Martha Gornall and Mason Gornall. 
 
 
 

    
 

 

The following children have shown great effort, perseverance or talent with their 
reading this week; Carter Newsham, Isabella McDowell, Liam Woodend, Alfie 
Standing, Jonathan Bedford, Gabriella Nolan and Ruby Jackson. 
 
 

Winners of a Merit Award this week: 
Beacon class: for being wonderful representatives of St. Wilfrid’s on our school trip. 

 


